
 
 
 
July, 2016 
 
Dear Families,  
 
It is with great pride and excitement to write this letter of introduction to you as the newly 
appointed Director of New Century School (NCS). I am honored to have the opportunity to lead 
a school with such outstanding learners,  an amazing staff,  and dedicated parents.  
 
Since May, I have had the opportunity to connect with children, staff, and parents.  Twenty years 
of experience as an educator right here in the Verona Area School District, has allowed me to 
strengthen many existing connections, as well as foster new relationships, with ease.  I look 
forward to connecting with each of you, as together we provide the best possible academic 
experience for our NCS children.  
 
As an educator,  I have enjoyed teaching first, second, and third grades,  serving as a library 
media specialist, and managing a district wide mentor program.   I am elated to bring my skills 
as an educational leader to NCS and to work with you as a partner in education to ensure your 
child’s success. 
 
Along with our staff, I will work hard to continue the legacy of success established at NCS.  We 
will focus on providing exciting and challenging opportunities for all students.  We will also 
reach beyond our school walls to connect with the community and beyond.   
 
As your Director,  it is important to me that everyone who steps through our doors—staff, 
students, and parents- feels welcome and respected! This approach enables us to meet the 
challenges of academic excellence in a nurturing, positive, and fun environment.   My door is 
always open and I welcome your input. Please feel free to stop in, call, or email me to discuss any 
suggestions or ideas to help make the 2016-2017 school year, the best year yet! 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Ann Princl, Director 
New Century School 
princla@verona.k12.wi.us 
608-845-4905 
 


